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[ The Announcement from the Division of Construction
and Maintenance] Elevators will be shut down during the

lunar new year.
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Subject : Due to safety concerns, elevators in every building will

be shut down during the lunar new year.

[ 28 Instruction]
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1. To make sure the safety of those who enter the building and to avoid
accidents happening, the elevators will be shut down from pm 5:30 JAN 19th

to am 8:00 JAN 30th. Apologized for any inconvenience caused.
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2. The elevators in the buildings will be shut down as following:
Administration Building, Mechanical Engineering Hall, Red Building,
Classroom Building 4, Classroom Building 3, First Assembly Building, Second
Assembly Building, Third Assembly Building, Department of Engineering,
Technology Research center, Management Building, Humanities Building,
career building, I.T. Building, Interdisciplinary maker building. Please
announce and post the attachments to every level of the elevators to avoid

people from accidentally taking the elevators.
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3.Please contact Mr. Wang for any issue regarding the announcement. Tele:

05-6315219
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Happy Lunar New Year

]

From Division of Construction and Maintenance, Office of General Affairs.



